
Year 3  
 

Dear Parents, 

Year 3 have had a great start to the new academic year and have settled really well into the new 

routines and classrooms. We have enjoyed getting to know the children and look forward to meeting 

all of you too. Thank you for all your support with the transition from infants to juniors, the children 

are already showing great maturity. 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 11th September – Whole School mass (Year 3 will need to wear their school uniform and 

bring their Games kit in to change into.) 

Friday 4th October – INSET day 

Friday 11th October – Harvest Celebration (School only) 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term 3.20pm 

Information:  

Kingfishers and Nightingales:       

PE: Monday 

Library: Tuesday 

Games: Wednesday  

Please ensure your children bring their full PE kits with them on the relevant days so they can change 

for their lesson. Children wear their Games kit on Wednesdays all day. 

Homework  

There is no homework this week. We will be explaining homework to the children in school next 

week and will communicate this to you via next week’s newsletter. 

Reading 

The children will come home with their Accelerated Reader reading book from Monday 9th 

September. When the children have read a book they need to complete a quiz. If your child is 

continuing with the Read, Write Inc scheme their lessons will start on Monday 9th September. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Thomas & Mrs Roussel                    Miss Stainton 


